
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

Happy New Year and welcome back to all of our children and families. 

We hope that you all had an enjoyable Christmas, staff have been learning about all 

of the children’s gifts from Santa. 

We have been straight back into learning, with Geography week taking place this 

week across school.  The children will have lots of facts to share. KS1 classes have 

all been to the pantomime so a very exciting first week back. 

I am really pleased to welcome on board our new Site Supervisor, Mr Handley and 

SEN Learning support, Mrs Kali-Rai. 

The Spring term is set to be a busy and exciting one so please take a look through 

the diary dates and social media for updates. 
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Diary Dates 

January 

10th Yellow class trip 

11th Red class trip 

15th Football match - Away 

16th SEN Parents evening 

23rd Purple class assembly 

23rd Girls football match - Home 

24th Governors in school 

25th Red class trip 

February 

1st Virtual parents evening 

2nd NSPCC Number day 

5th Girls football match - Home 

7th Lilac class trip 

8th In school parents evening 

9th Chinese New Year 

 

Half term holiday - Monday 12th to Friday 16th 

February 

Overall school attendance is 94.6% 

Class attendance: 

• Orange 97.5% 

• Blue 96.4% 

• Purple 95.4% 

• Indigo 95% 

• Red 95% 

• Lilac 94.5% 

• Green 93.9% 

• Yellow 92.8% 

• Pink 92.3% 

• Butterfly 91.8% 

Meet our new Site   

Supervisor,  Mr 

Handley  



 

Well done to the         

following children who 

have received Merit     

Certificates 

 

For Computing: Teg, 

Reeva, Kamron, Lacie, 

Simiyah, Iman, Kumba, 

Scott, Alphonse,       

Pavittarjot, Kamile, 

Behzad, Skylar, Nevaeh, 

Robyn, Reuben, Kieonna, 

Riley. 

 

KS1 Visits to Pantomime 

 

 


